
Cuban Institute of Friendship
(ICAP) to pay tribute to Fidel
Castro
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Havana, June 3 (RHC)-- Noemí Rabaza, First Vice President of the Cuban Institute of Friendship with the
Peoples (ICAP), announced that on the organization's 65th anniversary, the first tribute will be to the
historic leader of the Revolution, Fidel Castro.

The official noted that the main program for the anniversary will be in December, when numerous friends
from various countries will travel to Cuba for the celebration.

"On the 27th of that month, a colloquium will be held at the Fidel Castro Ruz Center on his legacy as a
paradigm of solidarity," Rabaza explained.

She met with members of the international brigade "65 Years of Love for Cuba," who will complete a two-
week program, based on accommodations at the "Julio Antonio Mella" International Camp in Caimito, in
the western province of Artemisa. 

(Source: Radio Reloj)
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